
2023 
BUTTERFLY 
RELEASE

FRIDAY, JULY 28, 2023
6:00 PM 
Serenity Garden
Penn Highlands Healthcare at Home
757 Johnsonburg Road | St. Marys, PA 

SATURDAY, JULY 29, 2023
11:00 AM 
First United Presbyterian Church
43 West Scribner Avenue
DuBois, PA

SUNDAY, JULY 30, 2023
2:00 PM 
Clearfield Fairgrounds & Park
The Grove Stand
5615 Park Street | Clearfield, PA

www.phhealthcare.org 

Penn Highlands 
Healthcare at Home 

Help us honor and remember our loved 
ones at a Live Butterfly Release.

The Penn Highlands Healthcare at Home 
Hospice Program will include inspirational 
readings and the reading of all the names of 
individuals being remembered. Individuals 
who are able to attend will have the option 
to release their own butterfly during the 
group release at each event. 

BUTTERFLY REGISTRATION FORM

FROM: (please print donor information)

Name  ________________________________________ 

Address:  ______________________________________

______________________________________________ 

City   _________________________________________ 

State ______________    Zip  __________________  

Phone: ________________________________________   

Email: ________________________________________

ORDER YOUR BUTTERFLIES: 
Name of person to be remembered/honored for each 
butterfly: $20 per name/per butterfly.

Butterfly #1 - $20.00 -  q Remembered   q Honored

1. _________________________________________

Butterfly #2 - $20.00 -  q Remembered   q Honored 

2. ________________________________________

Butterfly #3 - $20.00 -  q Remembered   q Honored 

3. _________________________________________

Butterfly #4 - $20.00 -  q Remembered   q Honored 

4. _________________________________________

Total Amount Enclosed __________

Make check payable to: Penn Highlands Healthcare at Home 
Mail to: PENN HIGHLANDS HEALTHCARE AT HOME  
Attn: Mary Lou, 757 Johnsonburg Road, Suite 200, St. Marys, PA 
15857-3497

q 	 We plan on attending. # of people _______
q 	 Clearfield
q 	 DuBois
q 	 St. Marys	

q 	 We do not plan on attending. 
	 Please release our butterflies for us.

PLEASE NOTE:  The deadline is July 21 to order your 
butterfly.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!


